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UNITED STATES

y
'
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p, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

'
; . mj WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\,*****/
August 16, 1982

f

Dorothy B. Stulberg, Esquire
Mostoller and Stu1 berg
100 Tulsa Road at Illinois Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Oak Ridge, TN 37830 TO F01A-82-330

Dear Ms. Stulberg:

This is in response to your letter to Commissioner Joseph Hendrie dated
July 20, 1982 in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act, comments made by the NRC consultant Dr. Rosalie Bertell.

As stated previously in F0IA 82-247, the NRC has no documents concerning
the exposure of employees to hexafluoride at K-25 in Oak Ridge, Tennessee.

During a recent telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs, of my
staff, you were informed that Dr. Rosalie Bertell was an NRC consultant
but her services were limited to the evaluation of several contractor
reports and 5.tudies in the area of radiation epidemiology. She was not
involved with Oak Ridge as a representative of the NRC.

i This completes action on your request.
'

S ely,

#

);
M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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